
Dear Paul, 	 7/28/72 

Today the Archives letter telling me of the release of the "incoming ilea Log" 
came. It is from Jane Smith, is dated 7/25/72, and is not in response to any request 
jegeamazponacculst I have made. I am absolutely certain I have not written to ask for this and 
m but little less certain that I never mentioned it in any way to anybody there. 

On the basis of what I know, I would assume this release is in response to your request 
and your pushing. Aside from perhaps trying to build a phoney record of being dear sweet 
souls, I have other objections to this. 

It violates all the Archives regulations and all decent principles of scholarship. 
You 	those who may have asked for thia have the right to its use. They are not supposed 
to hawk such things around. 

It may be used as a basis for entrapping some of the less scrupulous into the kinds 
of misuse than can be anticipated with some materials, bit attracting attention to what 
they have not asked for and others have. This can have a number of crooked advantages, 
like misdirecting attention and interest and destroying the real value withheld materials 
may have. There are several cases I can think of offhand. 

Without giving it deep thought, perhaps you might want to ask around and see if .) 
others had their business solicited and then, if you find this to be the case, ask the 
Archives if this is the requirement of their regulations or if their regulations call 
for the opposite 'oint out all the time they have delayed your sue of the file, all the 
cost and-trouble they have put you to, and ask for an explanation. 

The sheer volume of the materials and the cost of paying for xeroxes requires each to 
exercise discretion in what he buys. While there are few files most of us would not like 
to have, we each have to be selective in our quests. I think these factors also xiek*uetelr 
call for the observance of custom, that announcement of availability be restricted to those 
who have made requests. However, what 1 fear is that this does include some things y have 
requested without my having identified the source as this file. The language of the letter 
does not indicate response to any prior request. 

I presume you will soon have this. I /meld encourage you to go over it as soon as you 
can find time and in addition to whatever reasons impelled your interot to look for two 
things: what is subject to irresponsible misuse and what may be encompassed in one of my 
requests of which you know. 

I have used a scrap of 3M paper to copy the text of the letter itself, enclpsed 



UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

July 25, 1972 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is to notify you that the Register of Letters Received 

("Incoming Mail Log") of the Warren Commission is now 

available for research. We can furnish you an electrostatic 

copy of the register (235 p.) for $23.50. To order, please 

send a check or money order made payable to the General 

Services Administration (NNFL) and addressed to the Cashier, 

National Archives and Records Service, Washington, DC 20408. 

Sincerely, 

A6 
(MISS) JANE F. SMITH 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 

M , CANMIW 
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